Nagaland Board of School Education
Kohima

NOTIFICATION No. 52/2022
Dated Kohima, the 27" May 2022

NBE-18/Ad-Misc(12)/2022:: Based on the recommendation of the National
Education Policy (NEP) 2020 for a multi-disciplinary approach to education, the
Nagaland Board of School Education will be introducing Mathematics as an elective
subject in Higher Secondary Arts stream from the academic session 2022. The subject
will be introduced in Class XI from 2022 and Class XII in 2023 academic session
respectively.

Therefore, all concerned Higher Secondary Schools affiliated to the Board
are hereby informed that the students of Arts stream can offer Mathematics as an elective
subject. As such, interested institutions are informed to introduce Mathematics as a
subject of study in their respective institutions and appoint qualified teacher to teach the
subject.

Further, as emphasised in the NEP 2020, all higher secondary schools are
also requested to introduce more subjects, as given in the existing syllabus at higher
secondary level so that students may be given more choice of subjects.

Sd/- Asano Sekhose
Chairman

NBE-18/Ad-Misc(12)/2022/1132 Dated Kohima, the 27" May 2022

A. Copy for information and necessary action:
1. The Principals of Higher Secondary Institutions under NBSE.

B. Copy for information:
1. The Commissioner & Secretary to the Government of Nagaland, Department of
School Education and SCERT, Kohima
The Principal Director, School Education, Nagaland, Kohima
The Director, Higher Education, Nagaland, Kohima
The Director, Technical Education, Nagaland, Kohima

All Heads of Registered Institutions under NBSE
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